
RHC MINUTES
Thursday, September 11, 2003
9:00 PM
Attendance: 17 People
The meeting started off with introductions by the officers to the new members and an overview by Shannon about what RHC is all about.
	1. Shannon gave an overview about Commuter-Residents bonding week and the activities
that will take place. (See minutes from 9/2/03)

2. Shannon updated us on the current situation regarding the movie channel.
· The movies are all ordered and should be arriving within the next two weeks.
· Once they arrive we will put up posters to advertise.
· It was suggested that we do more advertising before hand for the movies next semester. Possibly making signs that go on people’s doors that have the movies listed for the semester or small cards that can go in resident’s mailboxes.

3. RHC is sponsoring the showing of Harry Potter on Harry Potter Day. The day is September 24th. The movie will be shown at 8:00. The location is still to be determined. Shannon and Libby will take care of that.
4. RHC usually shows a movie on the Wednesday during Alcohol Awareness Week. (October 15) A new activity was proposed but they would rather keep a secret until the next meeting. 
5. The topic of the floor representatives was brought up again. The idea is that possibly each floor would vote on an elective that would represent them. We talked about spending this semester laying down the ground rules and outline of the plan so we can implement it next semester
· Questions to go over at further meetings:
· Will the representatives come to RHC meetings?
· Will the representatives meet on their own

6. Concerns that were presented:
· The Lourdes second floor shower keeps flooding: Kristen said that Marie is taking care of it. 
· Vacuums were suggested for Kearney and EG Hall: Kristen said that Res Life is taking care of it. It will probably end up being that each of the Center RA’s will get a vacuum and there will be one in each office. 
· The suggestion was made that a washer and dryer be added to Founders. Two is not enough. 
· Someone wondered if there would be a third floor lounge in Kearney. Kristen said that they are working on it. 
· The Kearney Center guy’s bathroom showers get cold too fast. Libby said that on September 16th maintenance is taking care of it.
· The tunnels to EG Hall are being addressed.

The next meeting will be Thursday September 25th.
Submitted by Amanda Gianniny (print name)
	        Amanda Gianniny (sign name)
